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This bill would move the Fish and Wildlife Commission structure away from 

proportional representation. Because members of the commission are to serve and 

represent the public interest at-large, it’s important for the structure to remain 

proportionate to population – ensuring that we have a diverse candidate pool that 

reflects Oregon’s changing demographics 


